
   
   

 
 
 
 

            MEMORANDUM 
 
    
TO: Planning Commission FROM: Planning and Building 

Department - Strategic 
Planning Division 

    
SUBJECT: 2024 Housing Element Annual 

Progress Report 
DATE: June 20, 2025 

    
 

Staff recommend a study session for the Zoning Update Committee to review and monitor the 
progress the City made in 2024 to implement and update Oakland's 2023-2031 Housing 
Element, and meet the City's share of the Regional Housing Needs Allocation (RHNA). 

A public hearing was previously held on June 18, 2025 by the Planning Commission, during 
which questions and comments were received from the commissioners and from public 
speakers. For the purposes of the June 25, 2025 Zoning Update Committee meeting, the staff 
report from the Planning Commission has been attached. 
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Timothy Green, Planner III 

 
 

Reviewed by:  

Lakshmi Rajagopalan, Planner IV 
Catherine Payne, Development Planning Manager 




